
The logic of having some control over who has a gun in Oregon is beyond question.  Allowing law enforcement to continue to check 
for longer than 3 days if the status of the applicant has not been determined is good sense.  How many disastrous outcomes do we 
need before we use some precaution in granting gun ownership?  The Emanuel Lutheran AME church slaughter in South Carolina  
might have been prevented with this small change.  Please allow Oregon to join the 19 other states and D.C. in being certain that an 
applicant is NOT Prohibited from gun ownership.  Please take this small step to protect the innocent.


